Claudia Schaeffer

DEQ should not issue WPDES permit # WY0002062 which would allow pollutant discharge into
Boysen reservoir. Water from the reservoir and in the Wind River should remain clean and
unpolluted for use in recreation, agriculture and as a fishery. At the very least, the water should be
cleaned up before discharged into the reservoir.



